
Open Calls for Staff

The RFIEA Foundation – call for applications of the French
Institutes for Advanced Study Fellowship Programme 2024-2025.

The French Institutes for Advanced Study Fellowship Programme
offers 10-month fellowships in the seven Institutes of Aix-
Marseille,  Loire  Valley  (Orléans-Tours),  Lyon,  Montpellier,
Nantes, Paris and Rennes. It welcomes applications from high-
level international scholars and scientists to develop their
innovative  research  project  in  France.  It  welcomes
applications  from  high-level  international  scholars  and
scientists to develop their innovative research project in
France.

CONDITIONS

All  IAS  have  agreed  on  common  standards,  including  the
provision of a living allowance (2,700€ per month), social
security  coverage,  accommodation,  a  research  and  training
budget, plus coverage of travel expenses.

ELIGIBILITY

FIAS  awards  fellowships  to  outstanding  researchers  of  all
career  levels,  from  postdoctoral  researchers  to  senior
scientists. The minimum requirement is a PhD + 2 years of
research experience at the time of the application. Exceptions
will be made for scholars with a Master + 6 years of full-time
research experience after the degree (PhD training will not be
considered in the calculation of experience).

Researchers  from  all  countries  are  eligible  to  the  FIAS
Fellowship Programme but they must have spent no more than 12
months  in  France  during  the  three  years  prior  to
the  application  deadline.

https://www.ff.cuni.cz/home/international-students/open-calls-applications/open-calls-staff/


APPLICATION

Applications are submitted online via www.fias-fp.eu where you
will find detailed information regarding the content of the
application, eligibility criteria and selection procedure.

Application deadline: June 6, 2023 – 6:00 pm (Paris, France
time)

Massive open online courses– for CU students and employees.

European  Citizenship  –  Development,  Scope,  and
Challenges
Data Literacy – What is it and Why Does it Matter?

Deadline: continuously

https://fias-fp.eu/
https://ezdroje.cuni.cz/prehled/zdroj.php?id=910

